
S04/23 COVID-19 HEALTH MEASURES FOR ENTEBBE INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT

GENERAL (GEN)

Considering the reduction of COVID-19 cases globally, the Government of the Republic of Uganda has updated travel 

restrictions for both inbound and outbound travels through Entebbe International Airport effective 07th March, 2023.

1. The requirement for COVID-l9 certificates for arriving passengers is no longer relevant and the Port Health unit at EIA 

shall not demand for it.

2. Departing passengers shall only present COVID-19 certificates as required by their destination.

3.  Air transportation of human remains into the country is allowed if the following conditions are fulfilled

i. Medical certificate of cause of death;

ii. Post-mortem report or comprehensive medical report from the attending doctor/health facility;

iii. Embalming certificate;

iv. Copy of passport/identification document of the deceased (The original passport /travel document/identification 

document to be presented to immigration authorities);

v. Appropriate packaging – wrapped in a waterproof body bag then placed in a zinc-lined coffin and an outer metal or 

wooden box;

vi. The document will be verified by port health and the casket on arrival shall be decontaminated by port health.

AIP SUP S09/22 is hereby superseded.
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